KARATINA UNIVERSITY

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR

(ACADEMIC, RESEARCH AND STUDENTS' AFFAIRS)

TEL: +254 0716135171/0723683150

P.O. Box 1957-10101, KARATINA

INTERNAL MEMO

From

Registrar (ARSA)

Date: 27th March, 2021

To

All Students

Ref: KarU/Rg.ARSA/1/Vol. 6

RE: SUSPENSION OF PHYSICAL LEARNING IN SECOND SEMESTER 2020/2021 ACADEMIC YEAR

The Presidential Directive under the Public Order No.2 of 2021 on Coronavirus Pandemic issued on 26th March, 2021 suspended in person on-going physical learning in Educational Institutions and cessation of movements in Nairobi, Kajiado, Machakos, Kiambu and Nakuru Counties effective midnight 27th March, 2021. Further, today the government has granted transition movement up to tomorrow 28th March, 2021 to allow movements of people and College students.

It has therefore been decided to suspend with immediate effect physical learning in the University and revert to fully online learning until further notice as per the Semester timelines dated 25th March 2021. Students are requested to make arrangements to vacate from University Hostels by Sunday 28th March 2021 latest 9.00am.

Please be advised to be checking the University Website on further Communication and stay safe.

Thank you

27 MAR 2021

Dr. Wangari Gathothi

REGISTRAR (ARSA

Cc Vice Chancellor

Deputy Vice Chancellor (ARSA)

Deputy Vice Chancellor (PFA)

Registrar (P&A)

Ag. Finance Officer

Deans of Schools & Directors

Senior Assistant Dean of Students

Security officer

Ag. Hostels Officer

Catering officer.

All School Administrative Assistant

Student Notice Boards.